
RANAGHAT COLLEGE 

DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY 

 

NOTICE 

[B.Sc. (Program) 5th Semester Practical Examination-2024 in Zoology] 

 

All concerned are hereby notified that the B.Sc. (Program) 5th 

Semester Practical Examination-2024 in Zoology has been 

rescheduled to take place on 17/02/2024 (Monday) at 12:00 

noon. All students are required to be present by 11:30 am, 

bringing their admit cards and laboratory notebooks. 

 

H.O.D. 

Department of Zoology 


